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P A U O A

Principal Arakaki’s Message

Upcoming Events

● 4/4, 4/11, 4/18, 4/21
Gr. 1 Pop-up Labs for 
STEAM

● 4/6, 4/13, 4/20, 4/27 
Gr. 5 Pop-up Labs for 
STEAM

● 4/7 - Good Friday 
Holiday

● 4/17 - 5/15 
 SBA Testing

● 4/22 - Pauoa 
Rummage Sale

● 4/29 - 3Rs School 
Recycling Drive

Dear Pauoa Ohana,

We are coming down the home stretch as we are in quarter 4. 
We continue to progress through the pandemic as our students continue 
to work hard in the classroom, teachers making the necessary 
adjustments in their instruction, and our strong home/school partnership. 
Continue to invest in your child’s education by being involved, providing 
the structure and space at home for your child to thrive and stay 
connected through our monthly Ohana Bulletins and weekly Pauoa Blasts. 

Our students in grades 3-5 will be taking the Smarter Balanced 
Assessment which is the Department of Education’s statewide 
assessment in mid to late April and early May. Be sure to be on the 
lookout for some reminders from your child’s teacher as the time gets 
closer. Make sure to have your child have a good night’s rest, be on time 
for school, eat a healthy breakfast and come with a positive attitude. We 
wish all of our grade 3-5 students much success on this assessment.

Lastly, thank you Pauoa Ohana for your generous donations for our Pauoa 
Fitness Challenge and a big MAHALO to our Pauoa Ohana PTA for 
planning the event. Also a big shout out to all the volunteers who helped 
set up, take down and to Mr. Curtis Aiwohi for doing the obstacle course 
during our Pauoa Fitness Challenge. We couldn’t do it without this 
partnership. Next up is our Rummage Sale on April 22 and our Pauoa 
eWaste event on Saturday, April 29. More information forthcoming. Mahalo 
for partnering with one another to create that ultimate learning 
environment for our children. Let’s continue to, “Believe to Achieve! Stand 
up! Be heard! Let’s excel now!”

Aloha,
Dale Arakaki, Principal
“Believe to Achieve! Stand up!
Be heard! Let’s excel now!”
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Happy 
Easter!

http://pauoa.k12.hi.us
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THANK YOU
Thank you very much to Reese 
Maeyoshimoto and Family for 
the delicious Chocolate Matcha 

and Strawberry Mochi. 
Everyone in the office enjoyed it!  

PAUOA  OHANA  PTA
Aloha Pauoa Ohana - 

Thank you to all of the parent volunteers that helped to make the Pauoa 
Fitness Challenge a success. Special mahalo to Malia Mariko who 
designed the Fitness Challenge T-Shirt and Curtis Aiwohi who 
volunteered his time to create our obstacle course for our children to go 
through. It was such a blessing to see everything come together. The 
children worked so hard to collect the donations and had a lot of fun 
walking and running the course. Please join us for our next in-person 
meeting at the school library on Tuesday, 4/4/23 @ 5:00 PM as we 
finalize the rummage sale coming up on Saturday, April 22nd. For 
questions, please email PauoaOhanaPTA@gmail.com or Call 
808-478-6909.
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PAUOA  FITNESS 
CHALLENGE
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Counselor: Darin Uetake

3rd Quarter 
Recognition Assembly

Our 3rd quarter recognition assembly was held on Friday, March 24, 2023. The following 
students were recognized for Perfect School Attendance, Super Citizen, Most Improved, i-Ready 
Highest Diagnostic score in Reading and Math, and i-Ready Highest Diagnostic Growth in 
Reading and Math. Congratulations students!!!

3rd Quarter Perfect Attendance 

Pre-School D-1:  

Kindergarten 
D-2: Chenyu Gao, Dharicka Labuguen 
D-3: Evangeline Brunsink, Lynn Lim, Lauren Pierce
D-4: Ellie Bishai, Kyle Chen, Zain Sam Fong, Ezekiel  Skilling, Quinton Wu 

Grade 1 
B-3: Braylon Hoopii, Trevin Lui, Braxton Oda, Sade Saifoloi 
B-4: Gavin Wang, Summer Yu 
B-5: Chenjun Gao

Grade 2 
C-2:  Dharlya Labuguen, Sheldon Leung, Joey Li,  Anna Nguyen, Deja-Leigh Tanuvasa 
C-3: Norris Kim,  Meleseini Latu, Nazuna Maniwa,  
C-4: Sidney Alensonorin, Annie He, Zayden Hengsbach, Jaden Onuma, Chaylinn Panoke

Grade 3 
D-6: Raiden Shigekane-Arakawa, Isaiah Tomoyasu-Oumi
 D-7: Rachel Feng, Isla Saifoloi, Lillian Saito-Lai, Liam Thompson, Wylie Tomoyasu-Oumi,  
D-8: Bravery-Ann Keliiholokai, Yuruo Lin, Dayson Lum 

Grade 4 
B-8: Liam Chung, Noah DePonte, Enyi He, Jade Liao, Kulia Terlep 
B-9: Jaydalyn Awong, Chenyue Gao, Makena-Joy Kamikawa, Jayden Li 
B-10: Nathan Bulosan, Avis deCastro,Elisa Luke, Evan Wong, Erika Xiao, Jaden Yu 

Grade 5 
C-8: Brayden Delovio, Knighton Ma, Tayliah Tanuvasa, Jenson Willy 
C-9:  Masen Koike, Chelsie Lui, Ethan Luke, Howard Wong
C-10: Alysha Onuma, Sakshi Prasai, Piikea Ranis
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Counselor: Darin Uetake

3rd Quarter 
Recognition Assembly

3rd Quarter Super Citizen 
Pre-School D-1: Aicen Guzman

Kindergarten 
D-2: Dharicka Labuguen, D-3: Ayva Tanuvasa, D-4: Ocean-Ann Keliiholokai 

Grade 1 
B-3:   B-4: Keahi Worley, B-5: Riley Cengia

Grade 2 
C-2: Lennox Yamamoto, C-3: Meleseini Latu, C-4: Olivia Nguyen 

Grade 3 
D-6:  D-7: Wylie Tomoyasu-Oumi, D-8: Yuruo Lin 

Grade 4 
B-8: Kulia Terlep, B-9: Amaya Womack, B-10: Eternity Love Lapenia 

Grade 5 
C-8: Jared Hew Len Kekahuna, C-9: Aria Chock, C-10:
B-7: Anson Faualo-Cuizon

3rd Quarter Most Improved 

Pre-School
D-1:  Cameryn Yoshiura

Kindergarten 
D-2: Brayzen Ito, D-3: Lo'ualofa Liga, D-4: Cameron Trinidad 

1st Grade 
B-3:  B-4: Aniolani Ishiguro, B-5: Falesinago Laeli 

2nd Grade 
C-2: Kailee Kaho'oilihala, C-3: Kimie Maka/Keoni Castro-Ellis, C-4: Annie He

3rd Grade 
D-6: D-7: Skyelynn Fraga-Lino, D-8: Sienna Holani-Frank 

4th Grade 
B-8: Marion Masek, B-9: Iolanaikekainalu Quartero, B-10: Evan Wong 

5th Grade 
C-8: Azariah Womack, C-9: Ne'emia Aoki-Stanley, C10:  
B-7: Masen Koike
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Counselor: Darin Uetake

3rd Quarter 
Recognition Assembly

3rd Quarter i-Ready Highest Diagnostic score - Reading

Grade 3 
D-6: Chloe Cheng, D-7: Wylie Tomoyasu-Oumi, D-8: Cecile Conner 
Grade 4 
B-8: Jade Liao, B-9: Hiilani Matsuo, B10: Sabrina McMorrow 
Grade 5 
C-8: Rohan Sudagar, C-9: Ethan Luke, C10: Sakshi Prasai

3rd Quarter i-Ready Highest Diagnostic score - Math
Grade 3 
D-6: Isaiah Tomoyasu-Oumi, D-7: Wylie Tomoyasu-Oumi, D-8: Cecile Conner Grade 4 
B-8: Enyi He, B-9: Jace Chinen, B-10: Erika Xiao 
Grade 5 
C-8: Rohan Sudagar, B-9: Ethan Luke, C10: Danny Lian

3rd Quarter i-Ready Highest Diagnostic Growth - Reading

Grade 3 
D-6: Chloe Cheng, D-7: Kanaloa Gonsalves, D-8: Cannon Mutch
Grade 4 
B-8: Marion Masek, B-9: Ariella Cathey, B10: Nathan Bulosan
Grade 5 
C-8: Izabella Kodama, C-9: Ethan Luke, C10: Sakshi Prasai

3rd Quarter i-Ready Highest Diagnostic Growth - Math

Grade 3 
D-6: Katherine Burgess, D-7: Skyelynn Fraga-Lino, D-8: Dayson Lum
Grade 4 
B-8: Kamryn Abe, B-9: Amaya Womack, B10: Evan Wong 
Grade 5 
C-8: Izabella Kodama, C-9: Neemia Aoki-Stanley, C10: Luka Headington
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Happy April everyone,

After school programs
After school programs have been running for 3 weeks now.  It is so heartwarming to see our students 
participating and enjoying themselves in these extracurricular activities.  Thank you for your 
continued interest in our after school programs.  We are working on finding more classes to offer our 
youngest students, K-2.  If you know of anyone who would like to run a program next school year, 
please let me know!  Any help would be greatly appreciated.

A friendly reminder- if your child is enrolled in a program provided by outside services, please call or 
email them directly with questions you have about the class.  We will not always have the details or 
answers that you seek as they take care of the class from registration to teaching.
The Dance Bomb Academy's Hiphop class for K-2 was canceled this session due to not enough 
students enrolling in the class.  We will try again next school year!

3Rs
A reminder that Pauoa will be hosting a 3Rs Recycling Drive on campus this month, April 29, from 
9:00am-11:00am.  Please see the flier in this bulletin for more information.  Information is also posted 
on our school’s website and PTA’s Facebook page.

I am looking for 5-7 adult volunteers and 6-8 student volunteers (gr. 3-5) to help with our 
recycling drive on the 29th.  If you are able to volunteer from 8:30-11:00, that would be great!  If you 
want to volunteer, but are unable to stay the entire time, your help is still welcomed.  Please let me 
know if you are interested.  

Thank you families for continuing to support your children at home.  We cannot do this without you!  
Please reach out to us if you need our help. 

Take care and be safe,
Ms. Nakamura
Lisa.nakamura@k12.hi.us

Title I & Curriculum Coordinator:  
             Ms. Nakamura   



Title I & Curriculum Coordinator:  
             Ms. Nakamura   
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3Rs School Recycling Drive at ___Pauoa Elementary School_____

When: Saturday, ____April 29, 2023_______from 9:00-11:00am

What:  3Rs School Recycling Drives are coordinated by Kōkua Hawaiʻi 
Foundation as part of the 3Rs School Program and are made possible 
through partnership with  Schnitzer Steel Industries and support from 
local partners including T&N Computer Recycling, Pacific Biodiesel, 
Reynolds Recycling, Goodwill Hawaiʻi and Hawaiian Hope.

Why: 3Rs Drives provide schools and communities with the opportunity 
to divert and reuse a variety of items, with host schools receiving 
proceeds from selected materials.

Selected Items Include: a variety of scrap metal, old and repairable 
electronics (no batteries), household goods in resellable condition (no 
toddler & baby items or furniture), used household cooking oil (2 
gallons residential oil per vehicle only), HI-5 bottles & cans, and 
documents for shredding (2 boxes per vehicle).

Please note:
Residential materials ONLY - no commercial or government drop offs.
Limits on amounts per vehicle and items
Material is accepted up to the discretion of the donation attendant.

For more details, restrictions and limits use this link, or 3Rs School 
Recycling Drive Facebook Link or contact 
3rs@kokuahawaiifoundation.org for more information.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1QdU3lPZSHmNovKQmPZn5qeXjXHBB7HST/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/events/112924668356769/?acontext=%7B%22event_action_history%22%3A%5B%7B%22extra_data%22%3A%22%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22unknown%22%2C%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%7D%2C%7B%22extra_data%22%3A%22%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22page_upcoming_events_card%22%2C%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%7D%2C%7B%22extra_data%22%3A%22%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22surface%22%2C%22surface%22%3A%22create_dialog%22%7D%5D%2C%22ref_notif_type%22%3Anull%7D
https://www.facebook.com/events/112924668356769/?acontext=%7B%22event_action_history%22%3A%5B%7B%22extra_data%22%3A%22%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22unknown%22%2C%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%7D%2C%7B%22extra_data%22%3A%22%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22page_upcoming_events_card%22%2C%22surface%22%3A%22page%22%7D%2C%7B%22extra_data%22%3A%22%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22surface%22%2C%22surface%22%3A%22create_dialog%22%7D%5D%2C%22ref_notif_type%22%3Anull%7D
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Preschool:  Ms. Shigematsu (D1)
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Grade  Level  News

We are almost at the end of our school year and time sure has flown by. Some of 
our friends will be returning to Preschool next year, some will be moving on to 
Kindergarten. We are trying to make as many memories together before the year 
comes to an end. 

Reminders:
- Conduct a daily wellness check every morning before coming to school
- Read to your child daily
- Check your child’s Take Home Folder

                             
                                   Thank you, 

                                 Ms. S

Hello Parents,

We had such a blast at our Pauoa Fitness Challenge! The 
students loved getting active and watching their peers 
have a blast. Thank you to everyone who helped our little 
friends run the course around our school. 



Page 11 of 25

Kindergarten: Ms. Derby (D2), Mrs. Hamada (D3), 
                        Mrs. Salcedo (D4) 

Welcome back Kinder Families!

We hope you all had a wonderful, restful spring break with your loved ones.  
We are so excited to be back for one last quarter together!  We kicked off this 
4th quarter with our Timeline Project presentations.  It was such a great way for 
our kinders to come back together and share stories as well as significant 
events in their lives!  They were able to make lots of connections and 
comparisons, and they learned even more about one another!  This quarter will 
be a continuation of applying our knowledge and skills across content areas, 
and bringing our ideas to life as we plan, design, construct, and reflect through 
more project work!   We are so proud of our kinders for their participation in our 
Pauoa Fitness Challenge! It was a great way to celebrate fitness and practice 
exercise! Let’s make this last quarter the best one yet! 

Mrs. Salcedo, Ms. Sakuda, Mrs. Hamada, Ms. Casella, Ms. Lei, Ms. Au and 
Ms.Derby

Grade  Level  News



Grade 1: Mrs. Sanbei (B3), Ms. Bierwert (B4),
              Ms. Keith (B5)

We are in the final quarter together! Before Spring Break, we had workers from the Bank 
of Hawaii come talk with the first graders about needs and wants as well as 
communities. It was a great experience!

This quarter, we will be finishing and reviewing our first grade standards to prepare your 
child for second grade. Your child’s third quarter report card will be sent home on April 
4th. 

During the month, your child will be attending four sessions of a STEM Pop-Up Lab that is 
coming to our school. They will be engaging in hands-on activities and exploring a unit 
on coral conservation. In this last quarter, your child will also be learning about different 
community leaders and their responsibilities. 

Towards the end of the month, all first graders will be taking their final iReady diagnostic 
tests for both Reading and Math. We’re looking forward to the last quarter of fun with 
our first graders!

Thank you,
First Grade Teachers

Aloha First Grade Families!

Grade  Level  News
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Grade 2: Mrs. Obayashi (C2), Mrs. Rickard/Yoshioka 
(C3), Mrs. Guzzardo (C4)

April showers bring spring flowers!

We are in our 4th Quarter of the school year!  As the school year comes to an end, 
please continue to support your child so they can be successful in 3rd grade.

● Reading fluently (smoothly with rate and expression)
● Comprehend what is read
● Writing: organization, elaboration, language, and conventions
● Fluently(by memory) add and subtract within 20

Grade  Level  News



Grade 3: Mrs. Wong (D6), Ms. Newberry (D7),
              Mrs. Lau (D8)
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Aloha 3rd Grade families! 

Wow, it’s already April! Here’s what we will be working on this month! In 
reading we are continuing reading both literary and Informational texts, focusing 
on comparing and contrasting texts, as well as connecting words and pictures.  
In math we will be focusing on solving multi-step problems, place value, money, 
and subtraction. Please continue to have your child practice their basic 
multiplication & division facts at home.  We are also encouraging students to do 
iReady lessons at home if a computer or ipad is available.  

As a reminder, this quarter we start our Smarter Balanced Assessment (SBA) 
preparation.  If you have time at home please, visit the website and get 
acquainted with these smarter balanced assessments with your child.  There are 
example questions and a practice test for your information and usage, if you 
choose to do so.  These practices will help your child be even more prepared for 
the assessment that is coming up at the end of the school year.  Here is the 
website:  Starting Smarter 2023 Website 

Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any questions. Thank you so 
much for supporting your child!  ☺

Aloha,
Mrs. Wong (D6), Ms. Newberry (D7), Mrs. Lau (D8)

Reminders: 

● Grade 3 Specials Days: April 6 and April 20

● SBA testing will begin the last week of April

Grade  Level  News

https://hi.startingsmarter.org/
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Grade 4:  Ms. Chung (B8), Mrs. Chanhboury (B9),
                Mrs. Takesue (B10) 

Welcome to the 4th quarter! Hopefully everyone had a rejuvenating spring break     
As we enter the last quarter of the school year, we want to continue to work hard 
and persevere through the preparations for the Standards Based Assessment (SBA). 
Grade 4 will begin to administer testing at the start of May.  We ask that you please 
continue to support your child with their daily routines:

● Planner signature 
● i-Ready HW
● Practice multiplication fluency
● Read 20 minutes  
● Eating breakfast
● Arriving to school on time 

Lastly, on April 14th, Grade 4 will be heading to Roosevelt High School to cheer on 
their classmates competing in the invitational Track Meet. We will be leaving in the 
morning and returning back to school in time for lunch. Please help us by reminding 
your child to do the following-

1. Wear shoes 
2. Bring water bottle 
3. Wear Pauoa shirt 
4. Hat
5. Sunscreen

If there are any questions please reach out to your child's homeroom teacher.
Thank you for all you do, 
Grade 4 Teachers

Grade  Level  News



Read Across America
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Read Across America
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Read Across America
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Grade 5: Ms. Luong (C8), Mrs. Takahashi (C9), 
              Mrs. Oliveira (C10)
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                                                 Aloha 5th grade families!

Fourth quarter is here! In our last unit for science, we will be working on mixtures and
     exploring food science. Within our unit, students will be refining their scientific writing by 

making claims, using evidence to back up their claims, and explain their reasoning. The focus in 
Social Studies for this quarter will be the events leading up to the Revolutionary War. This will bring 
insight on how our country became independent. In math, we will continue to finish up on 5th grade 
concepts and review for the SBA coming up at the end of April. For ELA we are working on writing 
fictional narratives, covering figurative language and identifying point of views. 

Please be sure to encourage your child to remain steadfast with their learning mindset, 
completing all classwork and homework assignments with quality, and continue to have a positive 
attitude. The students are striving to be independent in their academic skills, work habits, and 
actively engaged in their learning. This is essential for achieving success as they transition into 
middle school. 

Announcements
● Field Trip: Roosevelt High School Track meet on April 14th
● Science Pop-Up Labs for Sustainability starting the month of April
● SBA testing dates: 

● Writing April 17 - 19th
● Math April 20 - 21st
● Reading April 24 - 26th

Grade  Level  News



Resource Room: Mrs. Sumida/Ms. 
Mickelson, Teachers Grades K-3 (B2)

Resource Room: Ms. Oyama, Teachers Grades 4-5 (B7)
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Aloha B7 Families,
Our class is working on writing fictional narratives and continuing OG phonics 

lessons. In math, we are working on multiplication strategies for our facts and 
multiplying larger numbers. We will also begin reviewing and preparing for the SBA 
test.

Some reminders~
● Conduct a daily wellness check every morning before coming to school
● Bring a water bottle and necessary supplies to class
● Bring a jacket to school
● Come to class ready to learn with a positive attitude!

Mahalo,
Ms. Oyama

Resource Classroom



Social Emotional Learning SEL Teacher:  
                         Mrs. Fong 
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Technology Coordinator/Computer Science: Mr. Sutherland

SPECIALS

Aloha Pauoa Ohana,

During the 2nd semester, or kindergarten students have been using Tynker 
Jr. to improve their coding skills. Tinker Jr. is icon based coding program. The 
user interface is designed to be simple and easy to use, which makes it 
accessible for kids who are just starting to learn how to use a computer. 
Tynker Jr offers a range of activities that are age-appropriate, visually 
appealing, and designed to capture kids' imaginations. Tynker Jr is also 
beneficial for kids' development, as it helps them develop key skills such as 
problem-solving, critical thinking, and creativity. By engaging with coding 
concepts and learning how to sequence and organize instructions, kids 
develop logical reasoning and analytical skills that can be applied to many 
areas of their lives. Moreover, Tynker Jr fosters social and emotional learning 
by promoting teamwork, communication, and collaboration. You can learn 
more about Tinker Jr. at: https://www.tynker.com/mobile/apps/tynker-junior

Thank you,
Mr. Sutherland

https://www.tynker.com/mobile/apps/tynker-junior
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EL Coordinator/ Parent Involvement: Mrs. Newton (D9)

English Language Learners
We will have our 2nd EL Parent Meeting in the Month of May, 
stay tuned for more information. Also,  I should receive the 
Printed ACCESS score reports on May 15th and I will share it to 
families at the beginning of next school year. 

Parent Involvement
Thank you Pauoa Ohana PTA for hosting and organizing 
different activities throughout the year. Rummage sale is 
coming up on April 22nd. Also, don’t forget 3Rs Recycling Drive 
will be on April 29th. Thank you so much  for your continued 
support!

Health Aide: Mrs. Ladines (Front Office)

Five challenges to a healthier life:

1. Stay Hungry - allow yourself to experience that feeling longer 
than normal.  Going periods without food can increase your body 
to burn through dead and damaged cells that are linked to 
chronic health diseases.
2. Turn Off The TV - Two minutes of silence can help to greatly 
lower your blood pressure.
3. Lower Your Thermostat - Cold temperatures aide our bodies to 
burn fat and balance our core temperature to keep us warm. Push 
your comfort zone slowly, to help with weight loss.
4. Walk Farther - Adapt small, effortful wins into your daily 
routine for a longer life.
5. Break Your Routine - Stay open, continue to be curious, and 
practice doing or learning something new every day (like our 
keikis) to lower your risk of dementia.

SUPPORT STAFF



Mrs. Oshiro, Ms. Tanoue, Mrs. Fragalino
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Withdrawal / Transfer Request  
If you are NOT returning to Pauoa next school year, SY 2023 - 2024, please  
download  and complete the Pauoa  Student Release form, drop off at front office or 
email it to office@pauoaes.net   (See link below)

Pauoa Student Release Form

Please submit  your request by Wednesday, May 03, 2023.
-  if you are going to a private school or charter school  (Pls inform us of your 
acceptance and the name of the school)
-  if you are moving out of state or country
-  if you are going to another DOE school, please advise us of the new DOE school
-  5th graders moving to 6th grade at Kawananakoa or Stevenson DO NOT need to 
fill this form..

Withdrawal packets will be ready afterschool  on the last day of school, 5/26/23 or 
thereafter.  You will need to take these items to your new school for enrollment.
Should you have any questions please contact us at 587-4500. 

AFTERSCHOOL CARE for SY 2023-2024
SY 2023-2024 for A+ Info  (Website will be updated in mid- late April.  Please 
check it out.

They need a headcount of potential A+ students .
Go to:  https://www.ymcahonolulu.org/youth-programs/after-school-care

FRONT OFFICE

https://drive.google.com/file/d/18RR5KyApzcIKAZNUtyMN_hqk-AaWv1pV/view?usp=sharing
https://www.ymcahonolulu.org/youth-programs/after-school-care
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Notice of Non-Discrimination

HIDOE will not tolerate retaliation for reporting discrimination and/or harassment on the basis of race, 

sex, age, color, national origin, religion, or disability, and will take steps to protect those who wish to 

report the harassment. Please direct inquiries regarding HIDOE nondiscrimination policies to: Section 

ADA/504 inquiries Krysti Sukita, ADA/504 Specialist Civil Rights Compliance Office Hawaii State 

Department of Education P.O. Box 2360 Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 (808) 586-3322 or relay 

crco@notes.k12.hi.us   

Title VI, Title IX, and other inquiries Anne Marie Puglisi, Director Civil Rights Compliance Office Hawaii 

State Department of Education P.O. Box 2360 Honolulu, Hawaii 96804 (808) 586-3322 or relay 

crco@notes.k12.hi.us

Front Office: Mrs. Oshiro, Ms. 
Tanoue, Mrs. Fragalino
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Box Tops for Education Box 
Please visit https://www.boxtops4education.com   Box Top have gone digital!
Download the Box Top for Education App from the app store and scan your receipts within 14 
days from purchase. It's quick and easy  

Mahalo to all the supporters who help to raise funds for our school!
You are the BEST!

  
Kindergarten Registration Now 
Do you have a sibling or know of a child who lives in the area who will turn age 5 by July 31, 
2023? If you reside in the Pauoa district, registration for Kindergarten is ongoing. If you live 
outside of our district, please make sure to follow the GE process and submit to your home 
school. 

**Addt'l Kinder info may be found at 
https://www.hawaiipublicschools.org/ParentsAndStudents/GradeLevelOverview/Kindergarten
/Pages/home.aspx

Lost & Found
We come inside the office to see if you have a missing hydro flask.
WE ask that you LABEL them so we may return it back to it's rightful owner.
We have a few clothing items that are left behind too!
Please stop by the office.

Happy 
Spring!

https://www.boxtops4education.com/
https://www.hawaiipublicschools.org/ParentsAndStudents/GradeLevelOverview/Kindergarten/Pages/home.aspx
https://www.hawaiipublicschools.org/ParentsAndStudents/GradeLevelOverview/Kindergarten/Pages/home.aspx

